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The attached is a redacted document of a Special Group Meeting of 8/25/60.  The beginning deals 

with the Congo and there is a considerable portion on Cuba that is unredacted.  However, it is not 

known what is in blanked out part of the memo.   

 

The individuals present at the meeting were Messrs. Merchant, Gray, Irwin and Dulles.  Thomas 

Parrott wrote a memorandum for the record.   

 

DCI Dulles talked about the progress made in establishing contact with certain dissident groups inside 

Cuba.  According to Parrott, he mentioned “the apparent fulfillment of a sabotage requirement which 

had been levied on one of these groups as a test of its capabilities (after this action had been cleared 

with the Special Group).” 

 

The development of a paramilitary force is discussed and there was also a discussion of anti-Castro 

groups such as the Frente. 
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